September 1, 2022
Dear Brother Knights,

This past 30 months we experienced a lengthy period of the COVID-19 pandemic and our council, [insert council name and number], did not had the opportunities to generate income for our various programs and charities. Each of these programs requires a certain amount of money for its success. We feel that the FUND CRAZR FOOTBALL SWEEPSTAKES is a program that will help accomplish some of our goals this fraternal year. 


The Ohio State Council has created the “FOOTBALL FUND CRAZR SWEEPSTAKES” program that will help offset our state capita tax, along with adding additional funds into our treasury. The program involves the last 10 weeks of games played by the NFL this season – games that will be played between November 6, 2022 and January 8, 2023. Winners are determined by ticket holders with the four teams that score the most – or the least – number of points in that given week of games.

So, what does this mean for our council? If we sell one of our ticket quotas, along with the percentage of State Council sales, our council may not need to pay part or all of our State Per Capita tax, in addition of receiving a rebate check of $5.50 to $9.00 for each ticket sold. The more tickets we sell – the more rebate amount we get back!

I would like your help by either buying or selling the two sweepstake tickets that are enclosed in this mailing. The cost for each ticket is $20.00. Initially, that might seem high. However, remember this is a 10-week program with over $25,000 in prizes being awarded to over 230 winners – ranging from $40.00 to $400.00 weekly – that equates to only $2.00 per week. Winners will be notified and paid automatically each week by the Ohio State Council.

To purchase tickets, enclose the two stubs, along with the check, payable to [name of council and number], use the enclosed envelope and mail to [name of chairman, address and phone number] Deadline is November 1, 2022.

In closing, be assured that this fundraiser is our chance to make some additional money for our programs. If you need any additional tickets, please call me at [insert email and phone number] Your support of this endeavor will be very helpful for our council and be greatly appreciated.

Fraternally,

Chairman name

